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Abstract
Thailand is a net energy-importing country.  About 60 percent of the energy used is imported from abroad.  The relationship between Thailand’s energy demand and its economic growth is quite evident. The historical pattern shows clearly that rapid growth in energy consumption tends to be associated with the country’s strong economic growth.  During the past two decades, Thailand’s energy demand has grown substantially at an average of 7.0 percent per year, which is slightly faster than the average economic growth rate of 5.9 percent per year.  During the same period, the per capita energy use has grown at an average of 5.8 percent per year while the income per capita has grown at a slower rate of 4.7 percent.  I will investigate the consumption pattern for each petroleum product and measure the short-run and long-run prices and income elasticities.  Dynamic panel data estimation techniques will be used.  
Biographical Information:

Poonpat Leesombatpiboon is a PhD candidate in economics at the George Washington University. He has served in the Ministry of Energy for Thailand. His area of expertise is in energy demand modeling and energy security in ASEAN.

Fred Joutz is a professor of economics and director of the Research Program on Forecasting at the George Washington University. His research focuses on macroeconomic and energy econometric modeling and forecasting. He contributes quarterly macroeconomic forecasts to the  Survey of Professional Forecasters and the Economic Survey International ESI by the CES/fo Institute for Economic Research.  He has served as a consultant and technical expert to EIA and other government agencies, the IMF, and private corporations.  He has been an associate editor for Energy Economics  and the International Journal of Forecasting. Previously he was a visiting assistant professor at Oberlin College and worked at Resources for the Future. 

Contact information: Fred Joutz e-mail bmark@gwu.edu 

